BOLD High School Seniors

HOW TO SUBMIT YOUR SENIOR PHOTO & BABY PIC

We are in the process of gathering all senior photos to use in the senior section of the
yearbook. We would greatly appreciate digital photo submissions, however, if you
need to submit your photo physically, please deliver it to Mrs. Honzay in room #118.

Please upload your photos by Friday, March 1, 2024.

SENIOR PORTRAIT (DIGITAL) SUBMISSION:
e Submit using https://myboldyearbook.weebly.com/seniors.ntml or email to
yearbook@bold.k12.mn.us
e Save photo as a TIFF, JPG, PDF or PNG file
e Photo files must be named with the senior’s legal last name and then the legal
first name (ex: Smith,William.jpQ)

OTHER IMPORTANT GUIDELINES:
e Portraits should be vertical head-and-shoulder shots; we will not accept
horizontal or full-body photos.
e No props, hats, animals, other people, etc. No borders or special effects.
e Simple, neutral backgrounds look best in the yearbook.

BABY PICTURE SUBMISSION:
e Submit a baby picture using hitps://myboldyearbook.weebly.com/seniors.himl
or email fo yearbook@bold.k12.mn.us

If you do have questions, please contact the yearbook adviser, Mrs. Honzay, at
320-523-1031 ext 3164 or email (melissa.nonzay@bold.k12.mn.us).

Don't forget to purchase a 2024 yearbook! Visit https://myboldyearbook.weebly.com/
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